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Research Study  
Don't Blink or You'll Miss It:  
Exploring Barriers and Novel Solutions to Diabetic 
Retinopathy Screening in Primary Care 
 

 
Researchers at Sydney University are conducting a research study about General Practitioner 
(GP) perspectives and practices on barriers and novel solutions to diabetic retinopathy 
screening. 
 
We are seeking GPs or GP registrars, currently engaged in clinical practice in Australia, to 
participate in this study. This study will involve completing a 3-minute survey, either online 
or hardcopy.   
 
To take part in this study, please click the following link or scan the QR code below: 
https://redcap.sydney.edu.au/surveys/?s=CAMJYYY4F3XA3YDT 
 
If you would like access to the hardcopy surveys, have any questions or would like further 
information about the study, please contact Dr Helen Zhang (Masters of Medicine in 
Ophthalmic Science Student), University of Sydney, Department of Ophthalmology via email, 
hzha3000@uni.sydney.edu.au 
  
This study has been approved by the Human Research Ethics Committee (HREC) of The 
University of Sydney [Reference, 2023/369]. 
 

 

 

 


